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ALLIANCE POUR LES MALADES MENTAUX INC.  

March 17, 1992 

Dr. Olders 
Director, Psycho-Geriatric Program 
Douglas Hopital 
6875 Lasalle Boulevard 
Verdun, Quebec 
H4H 1R3 

Dear Dr. Olders, 

O\REC1EUR DE ?ROGRMAME 
2 3 1992 

It is with pleasure that we are sending you a copy of "Mental Illness: 
a Handbook for Families". 

In the long, intensive process of preparing the Handbook, many 
individuals have taken part; your comments and input have been very 
helpful and much appreciated, and we thank you for that. 

We hope this Handbook will prove to be a helpful and useful guide 
for families and professionals alike, and once again we thank you for 
being part in its development. 

When our present supply runs out, we expect to produce a second 
edition. Your critique and response to our evaluation form in the 
Handbook will be much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

 
President 
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Member of/membre de La Federation Queoocolse des associations des families et amis de la personne atteinte de maladie mentale 
and/et The National Alliance for the Mentally III (U .S.A.) 


